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WHAT’S GOING ON!

UPDATEPeter Doolittle 

Family

Peter & Zirlene 

Our plans are to go to the 
U.S. for Stanley's graduation 
in May 2025 and stay for 
about six months to revisit 
some of our supporting 
churches. 

If you would like us to 
come to your church and 
give a Report, please contact 
us as soon as possible so we 
can set up our schedule. 
Thank you for  
your Prayers. 

      In Christ,	
	

	         

Peter, Zirlene, 

Stanley and 
Kevin

Kevin 

Kevin continues with his 
studies at PCC, starting his 
third year.  He feels God is 
directing him back to Brazil 
as well. 

We are excited to see what 
the Lord has in store for him 
as well. 

Please keep him in your 
prayers, that the Lord may 
continue directing him and 
supplying his financial needs 
for college. 

Stanley 

Our son Stanley has 
finished his studies and  is 
planning on going to BIMI 
in December, for candidate 
school. After this, he will be 
coming down to Brazil as an 
internship, to work with us 
until May. 

In May he will return to 
the U.S. for his graduation  
ceremony and then start 
deputation to raise his 
support to come back to 
Brazil to do the work God 
has called him to, as a 
missionary. 

 Please pray for him.


